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At Space Place, stories of our skies will
be shared through multimedia exhibits,
interactive galleries, the historic Cooke
telescope and their digital planetarium.
At Space Place we will learn about
planets, stars, constellations and
galaxies and New Zealand’s contribution
to astronomy and space sciences. 
Our visits are booked for: 
Monday 29 July (Room 20)
Monday 5 August (Room 21)
Thursday 8 August (Room 18)
Friday 9 August (Room 17)
Monday 12 August (Room 16)

We would appreciate your donation of
$40 to cover the costs of these two
learning experiences. This can be paid
directly via HERO before Friday 24th May.
Thank you so much for all our wonderful
offers of parent help. Classroom
teachers will contact you directly to
confirm arrangements.

TO INFINITY AND BEYOND!
UPCOMING EVENTS!

TERM 2 MONDAY 27 MAY RIMU

Due to an overwhelming response we
are “Go For Launch...!” Thank you!

On Monday 27 May the Spaceward
Bound Space Dome will be visiting
Team Rimu. This is a one-of-a-kind
portable planetarium experience
providing hands-on immersive
experiences. This will include visiting
their planetarium, exploring the mini
Mars Rovers as well as viewing a
unique collection of Astrobiology-
relevant rocks. Classes across our Rimu
Syndicate will take turns visiting the
exhibit throughout the day. We are so
excited about this opportunity for our
students!


